Dornie & District Community Council c/o Seallach Tuath Caroline Street Dornie By Kyle Ross-shire IV40 8EH

29 January 2013

Cllr Drew Hendry Leader The Highland Council Old Kilcoy House Tore Muir of Ord Ross-shire IV6 7RZ

**Dear Councillor Hendry** 

**Encouraging Active Youngsters: Creating an outdoor multi-activity play area in Dornie, Ross-shire** 

We write on behalf of Dornie Projects Group and Dornie & District Community Council to request that the Council consider our proposal to create an activity area for youngsters in our district.

In light of the political encouragement to facilitate physical activity for social and health reasons as well as recognising the desires of our young people, we would request that the Council, currently owner of Graham House and its surrounding land, contribute an area of the grounds (between ½ and 1 acre) to enable our partnership to progress an outdoor multi-activity park for a wide age group.

With the Council's contribution, we would take this project forward for funding and create a best practice partnership which meets the needs of a growing community which currently has no outdoor facilities for play.

We look forward to a positive response.

Yours sincerely

Shona MacLennan
Chairman
Dornie & District Community Council

John Don MacKenzie Chairman Dornie Projects Group CC Cllr Linda Munro, Children's Champion, The Highland Council Cllr Isabelle Campbell
Cllr Audrey Sinclair
Alistair Dodds, Chief Executive, The Highland Council